October 23, 1956

Sir Hubert Wilkina
Park Central Hotel
?mihghlﬁl. Mass.
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Dear 3ir Hubart: e
Warren Nuliske has t ‘Ewr;uurlﬂhrhutﬁum.
We will send you the ' 4n the next several days. The price
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I'm sure you'll be interested to know that we had a lattar

from Capt. James F. Griffin stationed at Narsarssuak Air Dase,
Gresnland., He sald he had been discussing phllosophical matters
with sou the night before and he wanted te kmow something about
our organization. I wrote him a letter déscribing the organiza-
tion and the book briefly. He answered with a check for the book
and after he had received it, he came back with ancther letter
and some more questions about the origin., I told him that I
could tell him nothing sbout the eorlgin; except what was on the
card, vhish I enclosed. Perhaps you've really turned up a good
prospect. I recommended that he keep reading and he would {ind
a lot of answers to his questions in the book itself,

I am glad you have had some success with your recipients, and I
hope you have a lot more,

Cordially,

Secretary-Genaral
Marian Rowley



